
Subject: Re: LSAF - New Date, New Digs
Posted by admin on Mon, 26 Aug 2019 17:43:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

We're putting the Park Central Embassy Suites property back on the short list of possible venue
choices.  So we may not be moving after all.  The date is still changing - to first weekend in June -
but we haven't finalized plans on the meeting place.

The Park Central property has been purchased by Interstate Hotel and Resort Management and
they have been doing a lot of renovations to the property.  New security, new carpeting, new
furnishings and new elevators.  So staying with Park Central may actually be better than moving. 
It's all new!

Expect a decision on venue by November 1.  We'll post here.
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